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Current Position 
Director, Behavioral and Economic Analysis and Decision-making Practice at NORC at the 
University of Chicago 
Instructor, Northwestern University  
 
Academic Background 
Ph.D. in Consumer Behavior and Family Economics from University of Wisconsin-Madison 
M.S. and B.S. in Consumer and Community Studies from the University of Utah 
 
ACCI Activities 
Member since 2003 
Frequent presenter at the annual conference 
Reviewer for the annual conference submissions 
Discussant for annual conference sessions 
Recipient of ACCI Student Travel awards 
Participated in the Student Travel Award Committee 
 
Other Professional Activities and Honors 
Journal Reviewer: 
- Health Affairs 
- Journal of Family and Economic Issues 
- Public Opinion Quarterly 
Reviewer for submissions to the annual conference of the American Association for Public 
Opinion Research 
Presider/Discussant for sessions at the annual conference of the American Association for 
Public Opinion Research 
 
Memberships 

- Association for Financial Counseling and Planning Education 



- American Association for Public Opinion Research 
- Economic Science Association 
- Society for Experimental Finance 

 
Awards 
Outstanding Teaching Award, Graduate programs, Northwestern University, 2016-17 
 
Research Interests 
Investor decision-making 
Disclosure effectiveness 
Retirement preparedness 
Race and ethnic identity  
Research methods, specifically the collection of household finance data 
 
Teaching Interests 
Policy Analysis 
Research Methods 
Behavioral Economics 
Predictive Analytics 
 
Statement of Goals for Office 
Thank you for considering me for a position on the ACCI Board of Directors.  If elected to serve, 
my goals include using my unique position and skills to further engage researchers and 
professionals outside of traditional academic settings.  I believe there is considerable 
opportunity to build ACCI membership among researchers and professionals working in 
research centers and not-for-profit organizations, and I would look to share the benefits of ACCI 
membership with these colleagues.  Additionally, I would look to further ACCI’s efforts to 
incorporate the unique perspectives, skills and opportunities our colleagues outside of academia 
bring to the ACCI community in order to further ACCI’s mission of enhancing consumer and 
family economic well-being by promoting excellence in research and educational programs. 


